26 Broadway New York

May 20th, 1918.

Dear Mr. King:

Your letter of May 14th suggesting that five hundred dollars be deposited to your credit in the Fifth Avenue Bank, is received. We had thought that it would be quite as convenient for you to use our office as a banking institution advising us upon your arrival here of the need of whatever However, if there is no haste cash you might require. about it, we can discuss it on our way West.

Very truly,
Charles J. Hlyds

Mr. W. L. Mackenzie King, "The Roxborough", Ottawa, Ontario, Canada.

W. L. Mackenzie King Papers

Volume 39